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LONG-TERM CARE OMBUDSMAN; ACCESS S.B. 213 (S-1): 

 SUMMARY OF BILL 

 REPORTED FROM COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senate Bill 213 (Substitute S-1 as reported)  

Sponsor:  Senator Kimberly LaSata 

Committee:  Health Policy and Human Services 

 

CONTENT 

 

The bill would amend the Older Michiganians Act to do the following:  

 

-- Delete a provision specifying when the Michigan Long-Term Ombudsman and the local or 

regional long-term care ombudsman must be granted access to any long-term care 

facility.  

-- Specify that if a restriction were placed on the ability to visit a resident of a long-term 

care facility, and the restriction lasted long than seven days, it would not apply to a 

representative of the Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program.  

-- Require a facility to make a good-faith effort to facilitate a virtual visit if a restriction or 

visitation prohibited a representative of the Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program from 

entering a long-term care facility.  

-- Require an individual entering a long-term care facility to take proper precautions, 

including obtaining appropriate screening and using personal protective equipment if it 

were necessary to protect the health of residents or staff at the facility.  

-- Modify the definition of "access".  

 

MCL 400.586i Legislative Analyst:  Stephen Jackson 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.  

 

Date Completed:  4-19-21 Fiscal Analyst:  Steve Angelotti 
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